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September 13, 1972

Mr. Charles C. Constantine
Executive Secretary
Maryland Public Service Commission
301 West Preston Street
Baltimore, Maryland  21201

Dear Mr. Constantine:

This is in response to your letter dated August 4, 1972, regarding the waiver granted to
Washington Gas Light Company and the Baltimore Gas and Electric Company from the
requirements of Section 192.59(a)(1), Section 192.457(b) and Section 192.465(e) of Title 49 of
the Code of Federal Regulations.

Regarding your questions concerning the status of the waiver after three years, the Office of
Pipeline Safety at that time will evaluate the reports on the results of this type of pipeline
rehabilitation.  Based on those reports and all other available relevant information, we will then be
in a position to determine whether a renewal is justified.  Because of the newness of the method
and the possibility of unforeseen results, it would be premature for this office now to assure that
the waiver will be renewed.  However, if the method is successful, and, with other information,
supports a renewal of the waiver, this office will at that time consider amending the regulations to
permit its use.

We trust that this has answered your questions.  If we can be of further assistance, please let us
know.

Sincerely,

Joseph C. Caldwell
Director

Office of Pipeline Safety


